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STAFF APPRECIATION

On Sunday, March 20th, the senior students gathered to thank their teachers and administration
for all the support they received while attending ISC Dubai. To celebrate the staff and genuinely
thank them for their efforts, a ‘Staff Appreciation’ event was held in the School Theatre.Once
classes were over for the day, the staff of ISC Dubai were greeted with a red carpet outside
theatre, and the seniors crowded around to applaud the faculty. Inside the theatre every staff

member was gifted a mug which had their name engraved along with a thought provoking quote

The event was thoroughly enjoyed by the students, teachers, and staff members.
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